
 

 

Kingsway Primary School 

Suspension and Permanent Exclusion Guidance 

 

 

Kingsway Primary School’s policy on suspension and permanent exclusion is to 

follow the latest DFE guidance which can be found at: 

 

Suspension and permanent exclusion guidance  

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/66be0d92c32366481ca4918a/Suspensions_and_permanent_exclusions_guidance.pdf

